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Licensed Ophthalmologists Needed For 

2016 Volunteer Cataract Mission to Myanmar 
 

Join our next cataract mission to Myanmar (formerly 
Burma) to perform life changing cataract surgeries 
using Extracapsular Cataract Extraction (ECCE) and 
Small Incision Cataract Surgery (SICS) procedures. 

 

This is a call for current, licensed Ophthalmologists to Global 
Community Service Foundation in September 2015 as we 
launch our next volunteer cataract mission to Myanmar to 
perform dozens of life changing cataract surgeries. This week 
long mission will give participating surgeons the chance to 
interact with the local ophthalmologists who will follow up 
with the cases after the team leaves.  This is your opportunity 
to give back to people who would otherwise not have access 
to these simple yet important surgeries.  
 

When: September 17 - 24, 2016  
(In Myanmar Mission Dates) 
 

Where: Hsipaw, Myanmar is in Shan State located in a valley 

on the riverbank of Duthawadi River.It is 200 km (124 mi) 
northeast of Mandalay. 
 

Important information 
Cost of the mission is $1,500 plus international airfare to 
Yangon. Cost will cover visa, all in-country transportation, 
lodging, food and activities and medical evacuation insurance. 
Surgeons are required to bring their own instruments. The 
mission trip is tax deductible.  
 

Contact Marcia Selva marcia@gcsfngo.org  or 703.890.0599x101 
for more information about how you can get involved! 
 

 
PLEASE INDICATE INTEREST IN THE PROGRAM NO LATER THAN 

JUNE 17, 2016.  


